
To: Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 

Knox County R-I Board of Education 

From: Federal Programs Coordinator/Curriculum Coordinator/MOSIS and Core 

Data 

RE: Administrator’s Report 

 

Federal Programs 

 

➢ Preschool and Kindergarten screening is almost complete.  We will continue 

to take appointments for as long as necessary.   

 

➢ Planning and needs assessments for next year will be taking place in May 

and June. 
 

➢ We have had 14 referrals for special education services.  9 students have 

qualified for services, 4 was not eligible and 1 the parent did not complete 

the referral paperwork. 
 

➢ We currently have 76 students with IEP’s enrolled in the district 

preschool through 12th grade. We are serving 6 students through Speech 

Intervening Services. 

 

➢ MAP-A testing will be window has been extended until May 21st. 

 

Grants 

 

➢ Researching Perkins Money for the district 

 

Curriculum 

 

➢ Non-core teachers that were new last year are finishing up their curriculum.  

Those will continue to be approved as they are completed. 

 

➢ Math and ELA will be writing curriculum during the 21-22 school year. 

 

 
 

 


